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I am writing in support of SB 576. It is imperative that people with disabilities do not 

have to choose between healthcare and employment. Income restrictions infringe on 

the rights of employed Oregonians with disabilities to pursue career growth and 

leadership in the workforce. Health and employment equity is essential for every 

persons right to thrive. 


